Mr. R B, Poters, Omiuimr.
Big Six Conference,

Dear Reaves:

Thanks for your good letter of January 18th. Yes, I agree
with you that your job is seleoting, training and assigning
officials for football and basketball, and I ﬁunk you are
doing a swell Jﬂb.

Now, if you can train those guys to use the signalsl

I will follow your recommendation and write to Mike Ahearn
and ask if the numbers ocan't be changed. They are old numbers,
but there is no reason why the war effort would interfere with
putting new numbers on according to tha rules. I think I under-
stand your situation., |

I am passing on yowr request to Earl for the tickets for the
lowa State game, and will also pass on the information rogariing

a’".m SOhﬂﬂppO]..
I am sending you a ocarbon eopy of the letter I am writing

Mike.

S8incerely yours,

Direotor of Phyni‘ul Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




